
BIDDENHAM BULLET IN
Easter Half Term '23

The Senior Prefect Team organised an enjoyable event and we were
able to see our Sixth Form students dress up and embrace their

cultures in such a wonderful way. 

Year 11 students were excited to be
invited to spend a day at Brooks Hair

& Beauty where they were able to
practice various hair, nail and

massage techniques in the training
salon. 

Year 7 girls had the most amazing
opportunity to play a game of rugby on
the hallowed turf that is Twickenham

Stadium.

Year 9 Drama students visited the
Richmond Theatre to watch a production

of Willy Russell's, 'Blood Brothers'. 



WorkSkills students organised a Valentine
roses business who managed to deliver 190

roses on the last day of term! 



In March, 15 year 12 students

visited Wadham College, Oxford

University where they took part


in lots of information and

academic sessions as well as a


tour of the college. We also

bumped into former Biddenham

student Mauricio who now

studies there!




Giuliano in Year 9 has been

awarded a choral


scholarship at St Paul’s

church in Bedford.  He


receives singing and theory

lessons and a bursary. 

Over 40 students were involved

in this year's annual Dance


Showcase "Spring into Dance"

with representatives from all year


groups. Students were able to

perform exam pieces as well as

techniques and class work. We

can't wait to get to do it again


next year! 

Year 7 students went on a residential trip to

explore Stonehenge and the Eden Project. They did

really well applying knowledge from lessons to the

activities there. We even managed to squeeze in a


quick visit to the beach!

Biddenham has been celebrating Children's Mental Health

Week with Place2Be by following this year's theme 'Let's


Connect'. Students started the week by writing pledges on

how they will be supporting the week and connecting with


others. During assemblies, In PSHE and lessons, students

have been learning the importance of connecting with


others for both their physical and mental health.

Students from years 9, 10 and 11 had a

fantastic time travelling to Shakespeare's


globe in London to see a wonderful

production of The Tempest

NHS advice on looking after

young people's mental health

SCAN FOR MORE INFO

Please contact Abigail Speight or your

child's Head of Year if you have any


concerns for their mental health


